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Name: Don and Rebecca Ekstrom
Address: 29840 SE Chase Road
Email: DREkstrom81@gmail.com
Testimony:
We find the Portland Water Treatment plant location in Gresham concerning for many reasons.
#1 - The distance the treated water will need to be transported for use in Portland.
#2 - The traffic concerns to the existing community that will impact current residences and home values.
#3 - Potential chemical impact given the chemicals over the road and use in filtration.
#4 - We currently have great water and we do NOT need a filtration plant in our area.
#5 - We are a rural area and people live hear for the peace and quiet. Building a plant in this community will change
the nature of our community.
STOP PDX WATER FILTRATION PLANT !!!
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